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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP is proud to announce that the
Chambers High Net Worth Guide (a publication of Chambers and
Partners) has recognized the firm’s family law and matrimonial practice,
as well as Family Law Department Chair Mark H. Sobel, for the third
consecutive year in its annual rankings of leading lawyers and law firms
for international private wealth.

In a review of the firm’s family law and matrimonial practice, Chambers’
editors note that “the firm regularly assists affluent individuals on family
proceedings including divorce, separation and child custody.”

In ranking Mr. Sobel among individual practitioners, Chambers comments
that he “handles a variety of family law matters, including prenuptial
agreements, separation and divorce proceedings.”

According to the Chambers website, law firms and individuals ranked in
the Chambers High Net Worth Guide understand the complex needs of
high net worth individuals and provide specialist advice and legal
services. The annual legal directory for high net worth clients also
recommends top accountancy firms, private banks, wealth managers,
trust companies and other professional advisers to high net worth and
ultrahigh net worth individuals, globally. Rankings are assessed on
qualities including technical legal ability, professional conduct, client
service, commercial astuteness, diligence, commitment, and other
qualities most valued by the client. The complete methodology can be
viewed on the Chambers and Partners website.
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